
Health Precaution Notice 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Health Precaution Notice 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. In light of the recent health advisories, we would 

like to remind everyone about the importance of taking necessary health precautions to ensure 

the safety of ourselves and those around us. 

• Maintain good personal hygiene by washing hands regularly with soap and water. 

• Avoid close contact with individuals who are unwell. 

• If you feel unwell, please stay home and seek medical attention if necessary. 

• Wear a mask in crowded places and follow local health guidelines. 

Your health and safety are our top priority. We appreciate your cooperation in following these 

precautions. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


